
News Bulletin No.1 Newquay Primary Academy  

 

 

Welcome to our first fortnightly News Bulletin. In this bulletin you will find important 

information for your attention, dates for your diary and exciting news from Joshua Class on 

their class activities during the last fortnight. If you would like to see an addition to these 

bulletins, please let Tracey/Hannah know your suggestions. 

 

Newquay Primary Academy is buzzing with excitement, new friendships and learning as we 

begin the new academic year. Joshua Class are working hard at following “The Golden 

Rules” and have settled into school life very well. 

 

  

 

On Tuesday Joshua Class had a visit from Green Watch – Newquay Fire station. 
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We have been learning about people who help us in our community. Joshua class 
have enjoyed setting up a fire station outside and taking emergency calls on the 

telephone. They have recorded messages on clip boards and sent the fire engine out 
to help. The children really enjoyed a visit from the local fire crew from Newquay Fire 

Station. 
 

 

Star of the week 

In our new fortnightly bulletin, we will be celebrating our “Star of the Week”. 

A star of the week is chosen on a Friday and the award goes to the pupil who 

followed all the Golden Rules. 

Well done this week to Tallulah 
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Timings for the day – The Academy Day starts at 8.50am and ends at 3pm 

(1pm on Friday). The Academy gates open at 8.40am to 8.50am. Please ensure your child 

arrives during this time.  If you arrive later than 8.50am please ring the bell on the gate. 

Registration takes place at 9am. The gates will open for the end of school at 2.55pm. The 

children need to be collected promptly at 3pm.  

The main office telephone number is 01637 820 150 

 

 

We will be launching ParentPay on our return after Half Term – Further information will 

follow. 

Breakfast Academy Club is available from 8am and costs £2 – After Half Term this will be 

bookable online via ParentPay. Toast, fruit, milk/water will be available. 

After Academy Club is available from 3pm to 4pm, 5pm or 6pm. This costs £3 per hour - £9 

for the whole session. Again, after Half Term this will be bookable via Parent Pay. A drink 

and a snack will be provided. 

School Photos  

Our School Photographer will be at Newquay Primary to capture your child’s first term at 

School on Friday 15th October. A reminder will be sent the day before. 

 

 

PE 

 
Just a reminder that PE will now be held on a Wednesday morning. Please send your child 

into school wearing their PE kit on a Wednesday. 
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Parents Meeting 

Ms Wilson will be holding Parents meetings on Thursday 18th November 3.30pm-5.30pm 

and Friday 19th November 1.30pm – 3.30pm. Further details on booking your appointment 

will sent out to you on our return after Half Term. 

 

Term Dates  

Inset Staff Training days 18th October – 21st October 2021 Children do not attend 

Half Term 22nd October – 29th October 2021 

Return to school Monday 1st November  

Last Day of Term Friday 17th December – normal home times apply at 1pm 

 

 

Spring Term – Tuesday 4th January 2022 – Friday 8th April 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

We will be supporting Children in need (Friday 12th November) and Save the Children 

Christmas Jumper Day (Friday 10th December) this year. 


